
From: PUB BPU (PUB) <PUB_BPU@pub.gov.sg>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 10:31 AM 
Subject: Technical Briefing 2024 - 12th January 2024 

 
Dear Industry partners,  
 
Please refer to this revised EDM instead for the upcoming technical session on 12 January 2024. For those who 
have signed up using the earlier QR code, please note that your attendance has been successfully captured 
and no follow up actions are required on your end. 
 

 
Note: 

1. Once you have successfully submitted the form, a confirmation email will be sent to you in due course to notify 
if your registration is successful. 

2. Registration will close on 8 Jan 2024.  
Technical briefing link will be provided prior to the event itself. Do keep a lookout! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
Centralised Services Department (Building Plan Division) 
 

 

a: 40 Scotts Road #16-01 Environment Building S(228231) 

  

 
 
 

https://form.gov.sg/65853803b8598f00120d425a
http://www.pub.gov.sg/
http://www.facebook.com/PUBsg
http://www.instagram.com/PUBsingapore
http://www.twitter.com/PUBsingapore
http://www.youtube.com/sgPUB

